[bookmark: _GoBack]IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING CEMETERY & COLUMBARIUM WALL

In order to preserve the appearance of the Cemetery and to make your visits more peaceful and pleasant, all items in the St. Joseph Cemetery and on the Columbarium wall will be removed 3 times a year (October 1st, February 1st, & May 1st). If you have any items that you do not want removed, please pick them up the day before removal. 
Please remember the rules and regulations regarding décor in our Cemetery and Columbarium:

Cemetery                                                   
· Floral arrangements (real & artificial) & Catholic religious articles (crosses, medals, rosaries, etc.) are allowed but temporary only (will be removed on the above dates if not picked up beforehand)

· American Flags are acceptable on graves of veterans for National Holidays

· Gluing and taping of objects to headstones is strictly prohibited

· Shepherd’s hooks are not permitted

· Ornamentation or permanent attachments to headstones supplied by others must have permission from St. Joseph Parish









Columbarium
· Gluing and taping of floral décor and any other objects to the columbarium wall is strictly prohibited

· “Sticky” Utility hooks are not permitted on columbarium niches

· Floral arrangements and/or other objects along the floor of the columbarium wall are okay but will be removed when they are wilted or at the designated times.



